

PROJECT NEWSLETTER

No. 3, July 1993

This newsletter is designed to publicise housing developments in the City of Melbourne. The newsletter is primarily directed to individuals who are interested in purchasing or renting new housing within the municipality and who have registered on the City of Melbourne's Housing Preference Register.

The Register itself, is part of an ongoing campaign to help revitalise the city through encouraging substantial residential development. The Register attempts to identify what form of housing people actually require and how much they are prepared to pay to purchase or rent such residential accommodation.

The housing developments contained within this newsletter give prospective residents an indication of projects currently proposed by the private sector. People interested in any of the developments should contact the respective developers directly, in order to obtain further information on each development.



Notice to Developers

Developers wishing to
feature projects in
up-coming newsletters
should contact
Stan Koulousias of the
Urban Design and
Architecture Division
on telephone no. 658 8676

This information was prepared by the City of Melbourne, as part of the *Postcode* 3000 Program in support of city living. The program includes a range of initiatives designed to promote residential development in and around the Central Activities District.

For more information on either the program itself or the Housing Preference Register, contact staff of the Major Projects Branch, City of Melhourne, on telephone no. 658 8693.

Disclaimer

The City of Melbourne will not be held responsible for any individual actions by any party nor any subsequent transactions between parties, arising out of the operation of the Housing Preference Register and the use of information contained in this newsletter.